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Communications: (Peter D.) 

I will be resigning as Communications Chair effective June 30th. 

 

I have contacted a resident who is willing to maintain the website.  When the details are confirmed, I 

will ask Elite to send an email to directors and committee chairs.  It will include details on how to contact 

the individual.   

 

I will continue to host the Zoom meetings (council meetings, Standards, Book Club) until the Zoom 

license expires in mid-September. The license is currently in my name. 

 

I ask that the board decide now if it wishes to continue with Zoom.  If the board does want to continue 

the Zoom capability, I will have elite send a note out looking for a volunteer. 

 

Peter DeBisschop 

 

Documents: (Cori W.) 

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Meeting House: (Pamela J.) 

Here is the request to renovate the meeting house. We would like to know if there is money available in 

reserves or in next year's budget and if the Board would consider the updates before we took the time to 

gather estimates. We will move forward after hearing from the Board. 

 

Recreation & Social Committee: (Michelle K.) 

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Standards: (Brenda N.)  

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Welcome: (Nina Pelc-Faszcza) 

I am not currently actively doing anything with the Welcome Committee, so I’m not sure that it’s 

appropriate to have me approving anything like this. It doesn’t even make much sense to me to have the 

welcome committee involved in this decision at all; is this something that can be double checked with 

the board?  Approval for rentals seems like it should be up to someone else.  Of course I’m happy to do 

whatever is needed, this has just never made much sense to me. 


